Building Level Planning Team Minutes March 30, 2006

Members present: Saxena, McLoughlin, Gideon, Murphy, Sutherland, Davenport

- 1. We reviewed the implementation of the SOM program. For the time being, we will recommend that business will be incorporated with the social studies program.
- 2. We decided to begin implementation of a school citizenship award in the next school year in order to focus attention on the SOM program.
 - We will investigate handing out "coupons" for items in the village. Perhaps a PTSO grant would enable local merchants to offer these items (ice cream, pizza) to students wholesale. We will discuss futher.
- 3. We decided to change the high school handbook language to reflect the District Code of Conduct language regarding dress code.
- 4. We decided that three day advance notice would be necessary for all visitors.
- 5. We will recommend a policy change to the District Code of Conduct Review committee to permit cell phone usage in the cafeteria.
- 6. We adjourned at 5:30.